
 

 
 

Date: August 15, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at Salvation Army Belkin House 

Re: Tentative Agreement Reached 
 
Hello, 
 
We are pleased to announce that a tentative collective agreement has been reached with your 
employer. We will be having a Ratification meeting at 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
August 23, 2022, to discuss the package and answer any questions you may have. Following this 
meeting, a confidential vote will be held.  
 
Please contact your Bargaining Committee Members if you have any questions.  
 
Manuel Ulliac, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Christian Avefjall, Bargaining Committee 
Angela Mahlmann, Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
 
CC: Andrea Duncan, Component 3 Vice President & Local 303 Chairperson 
 Eddie Mishra, A/Staff Representative, Area O3 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
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